
SAMFSN is a non-profit 501 3(c) tax-exempt organization, supported, and 
operated 100%  by volunteer efforts:   Our CFC ID: 86806. 

80% of SAMFSN volunteers are serving active duty personnel and DOD ( Department of 
Defense ) civilians and veterans.

Our Mission 
1. Help Promote and Advance cultural diversity within 

the U.S. Military
2. Provide Civilian Transition Services to Veterans

. 

How does SAMFSN Serve 
How We Provide Support: 
1. Promote and Advance Cultural Diversity: 
• We help promote cultural diversity within the U.S. Military  in all branches.
• We work with AAPI volunteers , other non- profits and organize , conduct and promote 

events and programs to advance cultural diversity . We organize events that create 
awareness for diverse AAPI ( Asian American and Pacific Islander) cultures  and heritages 
serving within the U.S military.

2. Civilian Transition Services
• We currently offer mentoring  services, online USAJobs training and resume coaching 

services. All services can be offered in person or via online web conferencing for 
personnel deployed in any global location

Our Goals: 
• Help Veterans transition to civilian careers faster and more effectively.
• Help create an environment in the U.S Military where all AAPI soldiers, civilians, students and 

trainees get equal opportunities and are able to serve proudly while retaining their inherent identity, 
culture and heritage.

Contact Us: Email:  support@samfsn.org OR volunteer@samfsn.org
Please contact us if you know of a Veteran, Military Family or Soldier who needs help.

SAMFSN is CFC Approved:  Our CFC ID is 86806
www.samfsn.org, Phone: 240 -600-8136

We Need Your Support
1. We need active duty personnel,  civilians, AAPI volunteers  working in military bases who can take the 

lead and help us conduct cultural diversity events. Help us reach out to veterans iworldwide.
2. Students who can support our events. SAMFSN can approve SSL hours.
3. We need business owners and community leaders who can sponsor our events and programs
4. Federal workers can help us by making a portion of their CFC contribution to SAMFSN.


